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Mr. ETHERIDGE, from the Committee on Military Affairs, made the 
following 

REPORT I 

The Committee on Military Affairs, to whom was referred the memorial of 
James Hughes, a citizen of Madison county, Tennessee, praying compen
sation for clothing furnished by him to a company of volunteers in the 
service ofthe United States, in 1836, (commanded at the time by Captain 
Alexander B. Bradford,) have had the same under consideration, and sub
mit the following report : 

That about June, 1836, a company of volunteers commanded by 
Captain Alexander B. Bradford, was raised at Jackson, Tennessee, for 
the Seminole war ; that said company did serve during the period of 
enlistment in the suppression of Indian hostilities in Florida, and were 
discharged at the expiration of that period. It appears that after said 
company was organized, the memorialist, at the request of the officers, 
furnished clothing for said company, which clothing was worn by those 
to whom it was furnished while in the service of the government in the 
Seminole war. It also appears that the memorialist has not been 
paid. The above facts are very fully established by the testimony of 
the officers of said company, from which, in the judgment of the com
mittee, without submitting anything additional, in the way of argument, 
the claim of the petitioner to compensation very fully appears. 

The committee therefore report a joint resolution, directing the pro
per officers of the treasury to ascertain the value of the clothing fur
nished said company, and to pay the memorialist such amount as the 
clothing may be found to have been worth at the time it was delivered 
to said company of volunteers. 


